
           

 
 
 

 
20th June 2006  

 
Thank You and Recommendation Letter 

 
I am grateful to eBrandz for the way they have handled the PPC campaign for my site, 
Havaianas.ie. The dedication and professionalism showed by the PPC team at eBrandz in 
running this campaign has helped us achieved the desired results within a short period of time. 
 
It has worked wonders for my site which is now seeing an unprecedented number of hits and 
resultant conversions daily. With a low budget that we had allocated, the eBrandz team designed 
a PPC campaign tailor-made for our site. 
 
I plan to strengthen my association with eBrandz by opting for their SEO and other related online 
marketing services in the very near future. 
 
I am fully satisfied with the services of eBrandz and would highly recommend their services to 
others. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Lee King 
Business Development Manager 
Kedd Co. 
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